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Welcome to the new school year in our brand new building! After a demanding Few years, we
are thrilled to finally settle into this space that was built just For us. We are incredibly
grateful to our Founder and executive director, Norma Hurwitz, as well as our board
members, administrative, and operations staff For their tireless efforts and collaboration in
making this building a success.

This month, both teachers and students have been enjoying everything our new building has
to offer. From the beautiful cafeteria and outdoor terrace to the spacious gymnasium and
library, this space has brought new excitement to our school day. Students have been
spending their recess time playing on the terrace and in the gymnasium, while quiet reading
time in the library has become a much-anticipated part of their routine. Classrooms are
equipped with stunning views and state-of-the-art smart boards, making teaching and learning
more engaging than ever.




In art class, our students have Found inspiration in the works of the surrealist artist René
Magritte, creating their own surreal paintings Filled with imaginative twists and creative expressions.
As we move into Fall, theyve also been exploring the works of Georgia O'Keeffe, particularly her
beautiful paintings From her time spent at Lake beorge, which has inspired them to reflect on the
changing season through their artwork.

We are so excited to see how our students continue to grow and create in this amazing new
space. A heartfelt thank you goes out to all of our teachers and staff For making the beginning
of the school year such an exciting time, and to our parents and Families For your ongoing
support. We look Forward to accomplishing great things together this year!




